CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08227-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:55 AM

To: ‘jason.liechty@gmail.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Jason Liechty

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: jason.liechty@everyactioncustom.com <jason.liechty@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:12 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| strongly support Florida's current net metering policies. | know from friends and neighbors who have installed solar
panels that the net metering credits were an important part of their decision to go solar.

Despite Florida's nickname, we still don't have nearly as much solar in the Sunshine State as we could or should, and net
metering helps people afford solar when they otherwise might not be able to do so. Please keep the current policies in
place until we have much more solar in Florida!

Sincerely,
Jason Liechty
732 NW 19th St Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311-4006





